
Dear Angel Cat Parents and Friends, 
 
As we move into Spring, and we are blessed with this wonderful season of renewal and rebirth, we are 
ever grateful to have seen so many of our foster fur kids grow up and move to their forever homes 
over these last months.  
 
We are particularly happy to report that our little Megan, whom many of you may remember from the 
article in the OC Register in the fall of 2010, was adopted by a wonderful lady just before Christmas.  
That article featured Megan, her brother Eli and Kohl.  Eli is a sweet, friendly, energetic boy that we 
know will find the perfect home one day soon.  Kohl, who was thrown from a moving car, recovered 
from his physical injuries, but sadly, is still terrified of human touch, and will likely live out his life with 
his foster mom.  It would take someone pretty special to adopt a cat as fearful as  little Kohl.  We do 
believe there is always hope and we will never give up on him.  
 
We also are pleased to let you all know that Mickey, a black Bombay mix, also went to his forever 
home just a few weeks ago.  His new mom was specifically looking to adopt a black cat from a rescue 
as she knows that often they are the last to be adopted, even though they have such sweet  
dispositions.  Hooray for Mickey! 
 
Unfortunately,  Spring also means kittens being born everywhere!  So many feral moms having litters is 
so heartbreaking.  Angel Cat believes so strongly in spay and neuter, we cannot stress enough how 
important it is.  There aren’t enough rescue groups in the world to take in all the kittens born each 
Spring.  Not to mention that un-altered cats, male and female, have a 40% greater risk of certain types 
of cancer… There is also the fighting between intact male cats over territory and mating rights – these 
injuries from biting and clawing can cause infection, abscesses and spread disease that can ultimately 
end in death.  To that end, we always try to assist anyone who needs help to get cats spayed and neu-
tered.  Just this one simple surgery can do so much to end suffering in the feline kingdom.  That part is 
up to us Humans – we need to be their advocates. 
 
We truly appreciate all of you who have adopted from Angel Cat Pet Adoptions in the past, and those 
friends who support our little group financially through your tax deductible donations.  We are an all 
volunteer non-profit rescue group and every penny of your donation goes directly to vet care,  food 
and litter for our foster cats.  Our Angel Cats never live in cages and are free to roam in our homes, sit 
in the sunshine that comes in the windows and sleep on the bed,  just as they would in yours until they 
find their very own forever homes.   
 
If you know of anyone looking for a new furry feline friend, please point them in the direction of our 
website, angelcatpetadoptions.org – it feeds into Petfinder.com and the Cat Channel online under the 
adoption tab.  Our Angel Cats have all been spayed/neutered, have been FELV tested for leukemia/aids, 
are up to date with their immunizations, treated for fleas and internal parasites and are microchipped.  
You can find us at Petco most Saturdays from 11-3 in Westminster and Santa Ana near South Coast Pla-
za.  Please stop by and say hello if you are in the area! 
 
Happy Mother’s Day and Father’s Day to all you CAT Parents – you are the best! 
 
Thank you for your support,   Angel Cat Pet Adoptions 
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